


President's Message

For the first time in a year, our Region had THREE events open at
the same time on Eventbrite. Tech Talk #1, the April St. Jorge Wine
Tasting and Yosemite/Tenaya overnight were all open near the end
of March.

Tech Talk #1 drew a crowd of 19 members, the Yosemite overnight
sold out and the St. Jorge tour brought out 20 cars and 41 members.
That’s the biggest tour crowd I can remember in my four years as a
member outside of a member dinner or barbecue.

1 got a reminder that things are still far from normal, however,
when our Saturday breakfast tailgate spot announced they were
closing on Saturdays starting May 1. This was brought on not by the
pandemic, but by a labor shortage affecting small businesses
throughout the Valley.

Many of you immediately responded to our email with new
location ideas! After a scramble, we've settled on a new location
that is probably out by the time you read this. Thank you so much
for your flexibility and contributions.

In closing, I'd like to acknowledge the contributions of our
Membership Chair, Anthony Vierra, who is stepping down in May
for his move to Idaho. Thank you Anthony! Although Anthony’s last
event with us will be the Yosemite overnight, we're fortunate that
member Gary Loudermilk has stepped forward to take over
Anthony’s duties. Thank you Gary!

Cheers,
Brian

Brian Sturkie

nynelevn@gmail.com



Welcome New Members

Tom Bustos
2013 911 Carrera

Floyd Case
2006 911 Carrera

Michael Grover
2008 911 Carrera 4

Tom Payne
2000 Boxster S

Keep up with the latest
Porsche news

PCA.org has a dedicated news blog to share new-Porsche
debuts and general Porsche news, feature stories, DIY
tips, videos, and much more. Bookmark the PCA News
blog for easy reading.

READ MERE: www.pea.org/news
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In the Zone

-

Collin Fat Event Updates
April report Save the dates for
May report 2021 national events.
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